
 

 

January 3, 2022 

 

Dear Family Member, 

As a follow-up to yesterday’s COVID update, I wanted to let you know that all residents and 

staff are being tested.  We have identified a total of eight residents and a couple staff members 

who are COVID positive.  The positive staff members have been furloughed as per CDC 

guidelines.  We will continue to conduct regular testing of all our residents and staff until a 

duration of 14 days with no new positives is achieved.    

We are currently treating our COVID positive residents with a monoclonal antibody treatment 

called Sotrovimab.  At this time, it is the only authorized monoclonal antibody product expected 

to be effective against the omicron variant.  All of our residents are doing well at this time.  I am 

hopeful that this treatment will aide our residents to a speedy recovery.   

As always, I will continue to update you on our COVID situation.  I appreciate your prayers and 

support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


